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Subject: Comprehensive Plan

From: Chris Wolff  
Sent: Friday, May 2, 2025 7:55 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Comprehensive Plan 

Hi there, 

I just completed all of the surveys, but I also wanted to write as follow-up to the April 30 input meeting 
that I attended. I thought City Staff was kind, knowledgeable, and that the comprehensive plan is very 
well thought out. I also spoke with one of the planning commissioners who was in attendance and wish 
to reiterate my support. I look forward to this plan being adopted and rezoning work begining. 

Thanks, 

Chris Wolff  
1145 Pomona Rd 


